


Lovell consider that a 60 dwelling scheme at Spixworth Road, Horsham St Faith is an 

appropriate succession development for the St Faiths village cluster. Lovell have already 

received good interest in the open market dwellings at Newton St Faith and so we are 

confident that there will be strong interest in a further Lovell development within the St 

Faiths village cluster. Lovell have reviewed the site's constraints and consider that our 

proposed scheme can deliver a policy compliant scheme with 33% affordable housing 

and associated CIL and 5106 contributions. 

Yours sincerely, 

Wil Wright 

Land & Partnership Manager 

For and on behalf of Lovell Partnerships Limited - East Anglia Region 
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